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April 17, 2025 
 

Price Increase Announcement 
 
 
Dear Flex-Ability Concepts Customer, 

Due to increased material and business costs, we find it necessary to increase the prices of our 
products. The increases are generally 10% depending on the product. The new prices take effect 
17 May 2025. All quotes given after today, for delivery May 17 or later, will use this updated 
pricing.  

Shipping orders the same day they are received continues to be a priority for us and, thanks to 
our suppliers, this continues to be the case for almost all orders. 

We are grateful to you, our dealers and distributors, for your support. Thank you. 

Best regards, 

 

Robert Widmer 
 
Robert Widmer 
Director of Sales and Marketing 
Flex-Ability Concepts 


